
Council Report from Mike DuFrane 

 

1. Water   
A. 1.125 million gallons of water was pumped from city wells.  22.5 gallons of 

chlorine were used,71 gallons of polymer were used,2.5 gallons of fluoride were 
used and 132 gallons of kmno4 were used also in August of 2025 

2. Streets 
a. Parking lot project has started. 3 curb stop boxes were replaced, 1 for the liquor 

store, 1 for city office and 1 for Paul Bruhns property.  The sewer service line for 
the liquor store is installed on the outside of the building. 

3. Parks  
a. We will be closing the restrooms after the hairy man festival.  

4. Sewer  
a. 1/3 of the sewer mains have been jetted, camera work has started but not 

finished as of 9-12-25 .  .  
b. Annual inspection of lift stations is done. Will be reporting to the water and 

sewer committee on the next committee meeting. 
c. No discharge of treated wastewater in the month of August  


